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Head of Hebron Governorate visits metochion of the
Russian Ecclesiastical Mission on the feast of the
Nativity of Christ.  

 DECR Communication service, 10.01.2025.  

 On 7th January, the day of the feast of Christ’s Nativity, the head of the Hebron Governorate Haled
Dudin visited the metochion of the Russian Ecclesiastical Mission of the Holy Forefathers in Hebron.
The governor was accompanied by the deputy governor doctor Rafik Jaberi and the heads of the
security services of the Hebron Governorate. 

 The important guest was received by the sacristan of the metochion hieromonk Ambrosius (Ignatov).
Father Ambrosius took the delegation on a short tour of the territory of the metochion and the Cathedral
of the Forefathers, reports the website of the Russian Ecclesiastical Mission. 

 A modest reception was held through the efforts of the inmates of the metochion for the esteemed



guests. The governor and hieromonk Ambrosius (Ignatov) greeted each other and exchanged gifts. 

Source: https://mospat.ru/en/news/92734/
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